Tahoe Improv Players putting
on benefit show

The last chance to see the Tahoe Improv Players this season is
Oct. 4.

The group is putting on a benefit performance for Unity at the
Lake.

The event start at 7:30pm.

Unity is at 1195 Rufus Allen Blvd., South Lake Tahoe. (Across
from the city recreation center).

To purchase a $10 ticket, call (530) 544.2266.
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